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I've been impressed as a resident of Hillsboro, seeing in action just how connected 

the Hops are, to our community. We love our Hops and hope the State of Oregon 

indeed approves the remaining funding amount needed, some the MLB organization 

doesn't force the Hops to move, or the owners to sell the team.  

This investment will pay dividends for many years to come based off of jobs created, 

local taxes generated, and the continuing efforts to bring entertainment and a variety 

of events, to our state.  

 

Thank you! 

Geoffrey  


